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May 9, 2019 
 

Upcoming Events! 
 

 
   
May 10 

 6:45am Breakfast Club for 6, 7 and 8th Grade 
 Kindergarten and 1st Grade to Kaukauna Public Library 
 8th Grade field trip to Mr. Taco 

May 12 
 Happy Mother’s Day! 

May 13 
 9:30am SICS Home & School Meeting at McDonalds in 

Kaukauna on Lawe Street – ALL ARE WELCOME! 
 Preschool field trip to the Kaukauna Library 
 7th Grade field trip to Ledgeview Caves 

May 14 
 Preschool – K4 field trip to the Kaukauna Library                                                                                        

May 15 
 May Birthdays Jean Day 

May 16 
 May Crowning of Mary, Our Holy Mother (2nd grade) 

May 17 
 2nd Grade field trip to Our Lady of Good Help Shrine 
 4th & 5th Grade field trip to Heritage Hill 

May 18 
 SICS Family Roller Skating Party (see attachment) 

May 22 
 8th Grade Class Trip to Six Flags Great America 

May 23 
 8:20am 8th Grade Farewell Mass (7th grade) 
 Last day of school for 8th grade 
 10:10am KHS Tour of Graduates 

May 24 
 No School 

May 27 
 Memorial Day – No School 

May 28 
 School resumes 
 6:30pm 8th Grade Graduation – St. Mary’s Church, 

Kaukauna 
May 29 

 Field Day 
May 30 

 8:20am School Liturgy (6th grade) 
 10:00am Dismissal – Last Day of School

 
 
 

THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU VERY MUCH! 
A sincere “THANK YOU” to all the students, parents, teachers and staff who 
were involved in last Friday’s “Mr. K Appreciation Day.”  It was quite the 
enjoyable surprise.  The cards and letters of appreciation, student skits and 
gifts are very much appreciated.  It has been a privilege being at KCSS/St. 
Ignatius these past eight years.  The memories will last a lifetime.  May God’s 
Blessings be upon you all.   ~ Mr. Konetzke 
 

 
WHAT ARE YOU WAITING FOR? 
Is your child registered for next school year?  We look forward to having your student 

continue their Classical education at St. Ignatius Catholic School.  If you would like your 

student to attend SICS next school year, please return your completed registration form 

to the office as soon as possible.  We are currently assessing class sizes, staffing and text 

book needs for the upcoming school year and need accurate numbers to be sure we can 

appropriately serve our SICS families.  Thank you! 



MAY HOT LUNCH MENU CHANGE:  
 

May 13th- 
Meatball sub 
Buttered w/w noodles 
Mixed veggies 
Fruit 
 

May 22nd and May 23rd menus will be flip flopped  
 

 

 
SCHOOL LIBRARY NEWS 
ALL library books are to be returned by student’s library day next week!   
Please be sure to send library books to school with your child the week of May 
13th. 
 
 
 

 
 

HELP ST. IGNATIUS COME TO OUR SCHOOL 
For those of you who recently visited our school, you may have noticed that the entryway is getting a 

makeover.  It would be wonderful to have a statue of our patron, Saint Ignatius of 
Loyola, be a welcoming icon for students and visitors as they enter the school.   
 

As a way to bring St. Ignatius to our school, we will be having $1.00 Dress Down 
Day on Monday, May 13 and Monday, May 20.  St. Ignatius School students and 
staff may bring a dollar to school on these dates to participate in the Dress Down 
Day (jeans, athletic pants are okay – NO leggings).  Please see the attachment 
for more information on how you can help bring St. Ignatius to our school! 
 

 
 

St. Ignatius Catholic School MATCHING FUND 

WE DID IT!!! $3,000 was raised for Catholic Classical 
Curriculum Materials and Workshops/Seminars for SICS 
teachers.  Thank You to Everyone Who Contributed! 

 
 

St. Ignatius Catholic School GIRLS VOLLEYBALL 
Numbers are needed to begin planning for the volleyball season.  The first practice is 

scheduled to start on August 12.  PARENTS 4th – 7th grade girls, please take a moment 

to read over the volleyball attachments.  A prompt reply is greatly appreciated and will help 
with the planning (forms will be sent home your daughter as well) 



Dear St. Ignatius Families, 
 
Praised be Jesus Christ!  Happy Easter!  With the end of the school year 
comes the end of School Mass.  This means that every other Thursday 
this summer, I am not scheduled to celebrate Mass.  In the spirit of the 
missionaries of old, I would like to bring Mass to you.  I'm calling it: 
 
Have Mass, Will Travel 
 
If your family would be interested in having Mass celebrated at your home, I 
would be grateful for the chance to bring Jesus to you.  You'd be welcome to 
invite several families as well.  I would love to stay and join you for dinner 
afterward!  
 

These are the dates I am available: 
 

June 13 
June 27 
July 11 
August 8 
August 22 
 
Please see this link  for an online sign-up form: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e44a5a829abfe3-have  The time is flexible, although after-

work/before-dinner generally works well. 
 
I hope you'll consider this opportunity to celebrate the perfect prayer in a special way.  If you have any 
questions, please let me know at frkylesladek@kaucp.org or 766-1445 x140. 
 
Continued Easter blessings, 
 
Fr. Kyle 

 
 
SICS FAMILY ROLLAR SKATING PARTY 
Join other SICS Families at Skate City on Saturday, May 18 from 
4:30pm to 6:30pm.  Return the form to the office by May 15 if you 
plan to attend!   
 
 

ARE YOU READY FOR SUMMER?  
 

Family Fun Day at Noah’s Ark Waterpark  Friday, June 7, 2019 
Return the form to the office if you plan to attend 

 
 

 

The YELLOW DUMPSTER RETURNS! 
Please save your paper recyclables for the dumpster which will be on our playground from June 5th – 9th.  
Be sure to break down boxes!  A filled, heavy dumpster earns SICS more money!  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e44a5a829abfe3-have
mailto:frkylesladek@kaucp.org


COUNSELOR’S CORNER – Mrs. Teri Ricker     
    
 

The school year is rapidly coming to a close and students are naturally getting antsy for summer 

to begin.  If you’re noticing your child losing motivation for school, the below 5 tips may help to 

keep him/her engaged these last few weeks: 

1. Give in to the great outdoors.  With the warmer air and sunshine, make a point of 

quenching your child’s thirst for time outside.  Any time you spend outside with your child will 

help manage his need to escape the indoors while he is busy learning in the classroom or at 

home.  

2. Ask questions.  Contrary to what you may hear from your child, the time in the classroom 

is valuable right up to the last day of the school year.  Avoid the impulse to focus on upcoming 

summer activities but continue to ask about the day’s lessons and encourage a strong finish. 

3. Maintain a routine.  Make a point of maintaining consistency in your child’s homework 

time, family mealtime, bedtime, wake-up time, and any other daily rituals you have.  This will 

help keep your child in the mindset for school. 

4. Reflect on the year.  For students, each school year is a distinct experience.  As the 

school year is wrapping up, make it a priority to help your child reflect on all that he has learned 

over the past nine months.  This type of reflection is a great way to get your child thinking 

about all the progress he has made and motivate him to keep up the academic momentum. 

5. Provide some incentive.  Never underestimate the motivating power of a little reward.  

Think about different incentives you can offer your child for displaying continued effort and 

achievement at school during these final weeks.   Maybe it’s an extra hour of TV time if the 

night’s homework is completed before dinnertime or a special outing if a certain grade is 

achieved in a subject that’s been challenging.  A special game night with mom or dad is another 

possible reward.  Big or small, dangling a carrot can make a big difference in keeping your child 

engaged at the end of the school year.  (Edmentum.com & Teri Ricker, Counselor) 

It always seems impossible until it’s done.   
-Nelson Mandela 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



VOLUNTEERS NEEDED – July 11th 
SICS Families have been invited to sell 50/50 Raffle tickets at Wisconsin 
International Raceway in Kaukauna on Thursday, July 11.  50% of the dollar 
amount sold will be donated to St. Ignatius Catholic School.  We need at least 20 
volunteers.  This is a great opportunity to get a head start on your volunteer hours!  
See the attachment for more details. 
 

 
 

DIOCESAN SPONSORED EVENTS: 
 
TOTUS TUUS – Totally Yours 
Please see the attached handout on this awesome summer experience for students in 
grades 1-12.  This diocesan event will inspire, teach and lead your children to live out their 
Catholic faith while having fun and making friends. 
 
 
DIAPER DRIVE 
There is great need for diapers within our communities.  Let’s work together and help stock 
the shelves with diapers.  Please see the attached flyer on this diocesan mission for more 
information. 

 
 

    

 
SICS Calendar Raffle Winners 
4/29/2019 Chris & Faith Deering Green Bay $20.00 

4/30/2019 Maynard Krueger Kaukauna $20.00 

5/1/2019 Sarah Zuehlke Kaukauna $20.00 

5/2/2019 Rebekah Vande Hey Kaukauna $20.00 

5/3/2019 Janice Fassbender Kaukauna $20.00 

5/4/2019 Ken Sanders Kaukauna $20.00 

5/5/2019 Mark De Broux Appleton $25.00 
 

 

 
 

Mission Statement: 
Forming a Community of Disciples in Christ through 

Catholic Faith and Academic Excellence! 
 



St. Ignatius Catholic School   |   220 Doty Street, Kaukauna   |   (920) 759-9290   |   www.stignatiuskaukauna.org

Help St. Ignatius  
come to our school!
Have you noticed that our  
entryway is getting a makeover?  

As part of this update, a statue of our patron,  
St. Ignatius of Loyola, is planned to be placed  
in the marble alcove on the north wall of the  
reception area.

This custom statue is hand-made from 
polymer resin and marble dust, painted  
by hand, and created to last a lifetime  
by artisans in South America.  
Height: 48". Weight: 30lbs.

Can you help?  
Please make checks payable to SICS  
and mail them to: 

St. Ignatius Catholic School
Attn: Statue
220 Doty Street, Kaukauna, WI 54130

FUNDRAISING GOAL:

$5,500
$0 $2750 $4125$1375$800 $5500

Created for free by https://foxyutils.com



2019 5th Grade Girls Volleyball Season Information 
 

The St. Ignatius Athletic Association offers instructional volleyball to girls in 5th – 8th grades.  Plans 
are in progress for the upcoming 2019 fall season.  The 5th grade season consists of 5 to 6 matches 
and possibly one tournament. The season runs from late August until early October.  The volleyball 
season does not interfere with the basketball season.  The coaches will stress fundamentals.  This is 
a great opportunity to explore the sport of volleyball.  We encourage all girls to sign up 
and give volleyball a try. 
 
The practices will begin the week of August 12th.  More details will follow once we have the sign up 
returned. 
 
A deposit fee will be collected.  The deposit will be returned after return of the uniform as long as a 
parent works in our concessions or admissions area when scheduled.  We ask each parent to work 1 
to 2 times during the season, at our 8th grade tournament in September and at the Men’s Open 
Basketball tournament in the spring. 
 
Please complete the permission slip and return to school by Tuesday, May 21st.    If you have any 
questions regarding the volleyball program, please contact Robin Schmidt at 428-3874 or 
rschmidt82@new.rr.com 
 
Many of our athletes have participated in the summer school volleyball program offered through the 
public school.  There may still be openings available if your daughter wants to play over the summer.  
Contact the Kaukauna public school office for details.  In addition, many area high schools offer 
camps. 
----------------------- Please detach and return by Tuesday, May 21st ---------------------- 
 

St Ignatius Athletic Association 
GIRL’S VOLLEYBALL 2019 

 
My daughter __________________________________ has permission to participate in the volleyball 
program.  I understand and accept full responsibility for her actions and any injuries that may befall 
her during practice, games or going to or from any of these activities. 
 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature                                            Phone 
 

 

Parent’s Names – please print 
 
 
Parent’s Email Address  ________________________________________________ 
 
My daughter will not be participation in volleyball ___________________________________ 
 
            Daughter’s Name 
 

COACHES  ARE NEEDED – ARE YOU INTERESTED IN COACHING – EITHER HEAD COACH OR ASSISTANT 
COACH?  _______________ 

Created for free by https://foxyutils.com



 
GIRL’S VOLLEYBALL FALL 2019 

 
SIGN UP – Current  5th, 6th and 7th Grade Girl’s 

 
Plans are in progress for the 2019 Girls volleyball season.  Our season is from mid August until the 
end of October.  If your daughter is interested in playing volleyball, please complete and return the 
permission slip.  If you have any questions please contact Robin Schmidt at 920-428-3874 or 
rschmidt82@new.rr.com. 
 
The first practices will start the week of August 12th.  The dates and times will be determined 
once we have the sign ups returned.   
 
Many of our athletes have participated in the summer school volleyball program offered through the 
public school.  There may still be openings available if your daughter wants to play over the summer.  
Contact the Kaukauna public school office for details.  In addition, many area high schools and 
colleges offer camps. 
 

--------------------------Please detach and return by Tuesday, May 21st---------------- 
 

St. Ignatius Athletic Association 
GIRL’S VOLLEYBALL 2019 

 
My daughter ______________________ has permission to participate in the volleyball program.  I 
understand and accept full responsibility for her actions and any injuries that may befall her during 
practice, games or going to or from any of these activities. 
 
 

Parent/Guardian Signature                                                              Phone 
 
 

Parent/Guardian Names (please print) 
 
GRADE LEVEL FOR 2019-2020  SCHOOL YEAR  __________ 
 
My daughter will not be participating in volleyball __________________________________________ 
 
        Daughter’s name 
 
 
Parent’s Email Address: ___________________________________________________________ 
 

Coaches are needed this year.  Are you interested in coaching:  Yes ______    No _________ 

Created for free by https://foxyutils.com



 

 

 

 

Volunteers Needed…Thursday, July 11th Save the Date! 

This is a great way to get volunteer hours for the 2019-20 school year!!! 

St. Ignatius Catholic School (SICS) families have been invited to sell 50/50 Raffle 

tickets at Wisconsin International Raceway in Kaukauna on Thursday, July 11th.  

50% of the dollar amount sold will be donated to SICS.  We need at least 20 

volunteers to help sell tickets for approximately three hours during the evening 

races-starting at 5:45p.m. (Get a head start on your volunteer hours).  If you are 

interested, please complete the form below and return it to school by Thursday, 

May 23rd  or contact Lynn at (920)759-9290 or lzwick@stignatiuskaukauna.org.   

Volunteers will be contacted with more details as the event gets closer.   

THANK YOU…to Vanderloop Equipment, Inc. for the invitation to participate in 

the 50/50 raffle.   

 

 

SICS Race Night at WIR 

Yes, I am interested in volunteering to sell tickets on Thursday, July 11th at WIR. 

Name/Names____________________________________ 

Telephone #_____________________________________ 

Email:__________________________________________ 

Thank You! 

Created for free by https://foxyutils.com



Totus Tuus
2019

June 9-14   St. Francis Xavier, Green Bay
June 9-14   St. Anne Parish, Lena
June 16-21 St. Mary of the Hill, Hubertus
June 16-21 St. Mary and St. John the
                     Baptist, Menasha
June 23-28 St. Clare Parish, Greenleaf Site
June 23-28  St. John/Sacred Heart, Sherwood
July 7-12     St. Mary of the Immaculate
                      Conception, Greenville
July 7-12     Holy Family, Brillion
July 14-19   SS Mary & Hyacinth, Antigo
July 14-19   St. Thomas the Apostle, Humboldt
July 21-26   St. Paul, Combined Locks
July 21-26   St Jude Parish, Oshkosh

Co-sponsored by Mount Tabor Center and
The Diocese of Green Bay

Register for this week-long
summer faith experience for

students in grades 1-12.

A team of seminarians and
young adults will spend the

week with your children amd
teens to inspire, teach and

lead them in a rich
experience of living the

Catholic faith.
Created for free by https://foxyutils.com
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